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Comments: Hello,

Concerning the proposed bolting ban, I strongly disagree with it. As a climber, my life relies on the use of bolted

anchors to descend from rock climbs. Rock climbing is a fantastic opportunity for physical, personal and

interpersonal growth. Please don't discourage it in America, the land of the free.

 

Thank you,

Fisher Corbin

Flagstaff, AZ


